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Having checked that there is currently no Federal Division of Dunlop,

I suggest that it would be appropriate to name the required additional Victorian seat
in the House of Representatives after Sir Edward 'Weary' Dunlop AC CMG OBE.

Sir Edward was born in Victoria, was a distinguished citizen, 
being named Australian of the Year in 1976, 
and was renowned for his medical and humanitarian work 
both during and after World War II.

With respect,
Margaret Pullar
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